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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR SOCIAL SECURITY 

BY DEPUTY M.R. LE HEGARAT OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 10th SEPTEMBER 2019 

 

 

Question 

 

Is it usually the case that students aged under 19 whose parents are on Income Support are required to seek 

employment during holiday periods and, if so, how many full-time students aged under 19 have been sent 

job-seeker letters in the last twelve months? 

 

How many of those students study overseas and how many attend a school or college in Jersey? 

 

 

Answer 

 

No, it is not usually the case that students aged under 19 whose parents are on Income Support are required 

to seek employment during holiday periods.  

 


